
Schaperow, Jason

From: Schaperow, Jason
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 9:31 AM
To: 'Gauntt, Randall 0'
Subject: RE: Peer Review Update Letter

I appreciate your support.

We had a long meeting with Jennifer and Kathy yesterday on SOARCA schedule. We presented them with a
proposed schedule. Per their direction, we are making some changes to the schedule and hope to get it back
to them soon. Then, Kathy is planning to discuss the proposed schedule with Sandia management.

By the way, here is our current chain of command:
Brian Sheron, Director of RES
Jennifer, Deputy Director of RES
Kathy Gibson, Acting Director of DSA (Division of Safety Analysis)
Mike Scott, Acting Deputy Director of DSA
Patricia (Pat) Santiago, Chief Special Projects Branch

While we still want Sandia to pursue getting KC under contract to work on SOARCA again, we are looking into
alternatives if that does not work out. For example, the NRC is considering placing a sole source contract with
KC.

Could Sandia get a very small contract (e.g., 40 staff-hours) into place with KC just to get us through the next
few weeks while we are waiting for a decision on the waver?

Thanks,
Jason

From: Gauntt, Randall 0 [mailto:roqaunt@sandia.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 9:11 AM
To: McClellan, Yvonne; Chang, Richard; Schaperow, Jason; Burns, Shawn
Subject: Re: Peer Review Update Letter

I would like to add some information.

From: McClellan, Yvonne
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 06:04 AM
To: Chang, Richard <Richard.Changsnrc.gov>; Schaperow, Jason <Jason.Schaperow@nrc.qov>; Gauntt, Randall 0;
Burns, Shawn
Cc: McClellan, Yvonne
Subject: Peer Review Update Letter

Team,

I am in the process of composing the Peer Review update letter and would like to provide the opportunity for input to the
letter. If there are topics you would like to be addressed please provide information to me as soon as possible.

Regards,
Yvonne
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